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From: registrar
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 1:31 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 1:13 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-01-23 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2018-0305 
 
-- Name -- 
Balwinder Sohi 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

-- Comments -- 
it is very sad to hear that En bridge is increasing price of gas. We as consumer don't want to get it 
increased as prices for other necessities has already been increased. For normal household it will be 
another burden to take care of. We expect that committee will analyse different aspects before 
making any decision. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 




